
We’ve been taking part in World Nursery Rhyme Week.  We made our very own ships to sail 
on the ‘Alley Alley O’ as well as playing ‘islands’ in the hall as an extension.  Later in the week 
the nursery rhyme focus was ‘Twinkle,Twinkle Little Star’.  This prompted us to start creat-
ing some beautiful shinning stars for the backdrop to our upcoming Christmas show.  As an 
extension we looked out and constructed the dark den where we then embleiished it with 
fairy lights to represent the night sky.  It was fun seeing how the colours changed when we 
looked through the coloured transparent slides.  The end of the week brought about lots of 
Children in need fun and fundraising activities from a Pudsey hunt, creating spotty repeating 
patterns, making sandwiches for a teddy bear picnic and making a 
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